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TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
Board of Selectmen
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE — August 17, 2020

The Town of Newport will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 17th at 6:30 PM at the
Newport Town Offices at 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, New Hampshire to hear public comment
on the progress of the Town’s workforce childcare feasibility study.

Background: In June 2019, the Town of Newport was awarded a $12,000 Community
Development Block Grant from the Community Development Finance Authority and a $5,000
Community Grant from Capital Regional Development Council to conduct a feasibility study
that would determine the need for off-shift childcare services in Newport. The funds, less
administrative and legal costs, were used to hire a consulting firm to complete the study.

Action: This mid-grant public hearing is required by 24 CFR 570.486 and NH RSA 162-L:14 in
order to receive public input and advise Newport citizens on the progress of the project. No
action is required by the Board of Selectmen.

Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on the proposed application and planning
documents. Please contact the Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773 at
(603) 863-1877 five (5) days in advance if you need assistance to attend or participate in the
hearing. Anyone wishing to submit written comments should address them to the Town
Manager, Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773.

Posted: Union Leader
Richards Free Library
Sullivan County Superior Court Building
Town Office Building

Posted: July 30, 2020
Municipal Building, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, N.H. 03773 « Telephone: 603-863-1877 » Fax: 603-863-8008



